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Hamre Jaime

From: Roger Sabbadini <rsabbadini@mail.sdsu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 3:40 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: RE: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To:       The Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 
From: Roger Sabbadini, Ph.D., Bend, OR resident 
Re:      Support of HB 4029 
 
Dear Committee: 
 
I urge your support for House Bill 4029 which will protect our valuable Deschutes River by preventing the 
construction of the planned footbridge. HB 4029 will preserve the river as a “State Scenic Waterway” and as a 
Federal “Wild and Scenic River.” The loss of those designations creates a dangerous and unnecessary 
precedent. Importantly, the footbridge will be detrimental to preserving the wildlife that depend on the 
Deschutes River and the economic interests of Central Oregon that depend on the preservation of our natural 
places.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger A. Sabbadini, Ph.D. 
3174 Quiet River LN 
Bend, Oregon 97703- 7549 
 
Emeritus Distinguished Professor of Biology and  
Co-Founder, Institute for International Security and Conflict Resolution 
San Diego State University 
Cell: 619-787-0570 
rsabbadini@mail.sdsu.edu 
Senior Research Scholar  
Department of Anesthesia, Pain and Perioperative Medicine 
Stanford University 
 


